
 

 

  Confirmation of the OECD Task Force on Hazard 
Assessment as focal point for work on health and 
environmental hazards 

  Note by the secretariat 

The secretariat reproduces hereafter a letter from the OECD secretariat concerning the 
designation of the Task Force on Hazard Assessment as the new focal point on GHS work 
on health and environmental hazards, following the removal of the former Task Force on 
Hazard Communication and Labelling from the list of sub-bodies of the OECD Joint 
Meeting.  
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